
 
 

 
 
 

 
            
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

July 5, 2010 Ref. 2010-H-109 

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (the Commission) is providing Saskatchwwan 
Research Council (SRC) with an opportunity to be heard on the Designated Officer Order issued 
for the Gunnar mine site on June 18, 2010.  

Date : July 5, 2010 
Place: CNSC Public Hearing Room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, Ontario  
Time:  as set by the agenda published prior to the hearing date  

Pursuant to subsection 37(6) of the Nuclear Safety and Control Act (NSCA), the Designated 
Officer referred the Order to the Commission for review with the purpose to confirm, amend, 
revoke or replace the Order. 

The Commission is proceeding with the opportunity to be heard in accordance with Part 6 of the 
CNSC Rules of Procedure. The Commission will consider the Order and CNSC staff`s 
submission. 

The opportunity to be heard on the Designated Officer Order will be webcasted live on the Internet 
via the CNSC Web site and archived for a period of 90 days. 

There is no opportunity for the public to intervene on this matter but the public is invited to 
observe the proceedings.  Following the deliberations and decision of the Commission on this 
matter, a Record of Proceedings, including Reasons for Decision will be made available to the 
public and published on the CNSC Web site at www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca. 

CNSC staff`s submission is not available on-line and must be requested through the Secretariat at 
the address below: 

c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046  
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   
 
 

Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 

 

mailto:interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca
http:www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca

